Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 3:56 PM

To: 'Heikkila, Sara'

Subject: RE: 4212 First Street, Pleasanton, CA (PlaNet Site ID 10008151): Well Destruction

Extension Request

Hello Ms. Heikkila,

Thank you for the update. Based on your request and the information you provided, the submittal date of the well
destruction report is extended to April 1, 2016.

Regards,

Anne

Anne Jurek

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721

From: Heikkila, Sara [mailto:Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com]

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>

Cc: 'andrea.wing@shell.com' <andrea.wing@shell.com>; Cool, Aubrey <Aubrey.Cool@aecom.com>
Subject: 4212 First Street, Pleasanton, CA (PlaNet Site ID 10008151): Well Destruction Extension Request

Hello Ms. Jurek,

I’'m writing this email to request an extension for the well destruction report for the Shell Service Station located at 4212
First Street in Pleasanton, Case # RO0000360. The well destruction report deadline is February 24, 2016. AECOM is
currently waiting to receive the approved well permits, we anticipate obtaining the permits within the next two

weeks. We anticipate an additional five weeks will be needed to obtain the permits, complete the field work, and
submit the report, please approve a new deadline of April 1, 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, or need additional information.
Thank you,

Sara Heikkila

Geoscience Remediation Division

D: 1-213-996-2285 C: 1-310-569-0209
Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com

AECOM

915 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 700

Los Angeles, CA 90017

D: 1-213-996-2200 F: 1-213-996-2456
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